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A BIG ñTHANK YOUò FROM LAFAYETTE! 

 

On behalf of the Board, staff, and especially our dedicated workers, we would like to thank 

everyone for their support of our Annual Appeal, as well as those who have made donations in 

memory or to honor a special person, and those who donated to our events.  As I say so often ð  

we couldnôt do this without you!! 

 

To that end, starting this month we will list the donations made to Lafayette during the second 

previous month.  In this edition, we have compiled the list from the beginning of our fiscal year, 

October 1
st
 through the end of January; the next month will be the list of donations made in 

February, and so forth.  You will also see on the list a category called ñMatching Donationsò. This 

comes from the employers of our supporters who have that program, and it is a good way to 

double and sometimes even triple your support.  Please check to see if your company has that 

program, and if you have any questions, call Mary at ext. 1127. Once again, THANK YOU!! 

 

$5 CARDINAL RESERVED TICKET  ð JULY 19
TH

! 

 

Thatôs right - this year the price for a ticket to see the Cardinals will only be $5.00 for our 

employees and their families ð and itôs on Friday night, July 19
th
.  Everyone will receive a free 

Ozzie Smith bobblehead!  What a deal!  At this price these tickets might not last long.  We will 

begin selling these tickets on Monday, March 4
th
.  The distribution of the tickets to you wonôt be 

until the week before the game.  (See ticket reservation form later in the newsletter). 
 

Finally, we completed a record January, February is strong, and Spring is looking great as well. 

You just canôt beat the Lafayette workforce  ð theyôre the best! 

 

As always, see you at the shops!! 

 

 
                                                                                                

 

                                            
      

     Rob Libera       

     Executive Director 

     rlibera@lafayetteindustries.com    

 
     

 
Tele:  636-227-5666 Ê  Fax:  636-227-9650  Ê E-mail:  lwc@lafayetteindustries.com Ê Check out our newsletter in living color at our web site:  www.lafayetteindustries.com 

Mission:  The mission of Lafayette Industries is to provide employment 

opportunities to persons who are developmentally disabled / mentally retarded 
and persons with other disabilities who are 18 years or older. 

Goals:  Ê To provide a meaningful and productive work experience to persons 

who are disabled  Ê To maintain a safe and pleasant work environment  Ê To 
teach and to train persons with disabilities to acquire better work habits  Ê To 

enhance self-worth and dignity through employment  Ê To provide high-

quality business service through packaging, light assembly and commercial 
mailings  Ê To operate the center in a professional, fiscally responsible manner  

Ê To provide fair wages and good benefits 

http://www.lafayetteindustries.com/


 
LAFAYETTE INDUSTRIES CONTRIBUTIONS   

October 2012 through January 
2013 

  

   

 
 

THANK  

YOU!  

 

Fall Appeal, continued Fall Appeal, continued 

Compax Disposal Systems Tony and Kathleen Grinstead 

Osmond and Sandra Conrad Michael and Karen Grogan 

Joseph Conran Richard and Mary Grosch 

Robert Coppinger Catherine A Grunz 

William and Jane Corpora Gregory and Joan Guest 

Michael and Carol Corrigan Dawn Hahn 

Dolores Courtney Ken and Jan Haines 

Charles and Kathy Courtois Robert Hall 

Larry and Joan Covington Bob and Bev Hanson 

Nancy Crawford John and Kaye Harlan 

 Dennis Cuddihee Chris and Nancy Hartrich 

Fall Appeal Mary Curran Judy Hartung 

Steven and Cathie Albers Ed and Margaret Davies Bruce and Pat Hawkins 

Larry and Kathleen Albright Thomas and Julie Day Helen Heilich 

Pouran Alizadeh Bernard and Bonnie DeHahn Judith A Hellman 

Leon and Fern Argo Dennis and Joan DeManuele Janet Helm 

Artistic Friend Club Dennis and Tracey Dillon Larry and Margaret Hempel 

Mike and Barb Aufdenspring Leonard and Pat Dino Anne Herrmann 

Brian Backer Charles and Norma Dopuch William and Sandy Herrmann 

Douglas and Mary Beckerle Ray and Dineen Ebert Patricia Heskes 

Jean Benson James Edele Don and Doris Hoeferlin 

Randy and Billie Jean Benz Vasil and Anita Eftimoff Carl and Tara Hogan 

Stephen and Nancy Benz Jack and Donna Emry Jeanne and Matt Honich 

Ben and Joyce Berger Jim and Jane Eppel Ted Honich 

Wayne Berry Paul and Lauren Eschmann Larry and Norma House 

Robert and Boots Berry Sam and Mary Ferranto Paul Huensch 

Carol Bilger Sam and Mary Ferranto James and Emily Humphreys 

Bob and Cathy Bindbeutel Thomas Fierst Michael and Darlene Ilten 

Rob Binek Don and Betty Fischer Paul and Barb Johnson 

Tom and Donna Binek Sue Fitzgerald Nelson and Doris Joyce 

Betty Biondo William and Suzanne Fleschner Ron and Harriet Jung 

Anjum Bokhari Bob and Barb Flynn Dilip and Indira Kakaiya 

Sally Bowles Richard A Frank Gary and Karen Kallansrud 

Keith and Kathie Boyer Michael and Deborah Frick Richard and Ruth Kallemeier 

Shane and Amy Boyle Karen Gaertner Tal and Heidi Kaufmann 

Samuel Bradshaw Michael Gaffney Frank Keller 

Jim and Kay Branca Gary and Carol Gage Ann Kelly 

Paul and Ann Bremehr Fred and Sandy Gaglio Kenneth Kettler 

Ken and Patti Brightfield Jim Gardner Charles W Klipsch 

Bart and Ellen Brnjac James and Cindy Gauthier Robert and Caralmae Knickmeyer 

Fred Brown Ron and  Diane Gentile Knights #9522 Ladies Auxiliary 

Carline Buchanan Paul Gerth Richard and Jeri Krieger 

Pamela and Angelo Bufalino Richard and  Pat Gill Robert and Velja Lacey 

Business in Balance Mary Gladis Natarajan and Meena Laks 

Craig Bussen Howard and Rosella Gleason Allen and Elizabeth Lanzarini 

The Butler Family Trust Carol Goodman John and Theresa Lavery 

Patrick and Rebecca Butler Jerry and Marian Goodwin Ron and Doris Lehmann 

Jane Byers Mary Gosney Cindy Libera 

Tom and Janet Cerneka Robert Graf John and Sharon Libera 

Rich Champlin Paul and Jean Grana Lawrence Libera 

Mark and Mary Beth Chesnut Jacqueline Gregerson Mary Libera 

Elizabeth A Coerver Willard and Polly Griffith Robert Libera 



Fall Appeal, continued Fall Appeal, continued Fall Appeal, continued 

Phillip and Joyce Lilley Joan Reed Charles and Judy Thoele 

Joseph and Deborah Liuzza Richard and Mary Reilly John and Lana Thoele 

Wes and Rosemary Lomax Margaret Dalton Reinbold James and Linda Thoenen 

Ann Maddux Jerry and Mary Elizaeth Reynolds Mike and Dana Tippitt 

Marie Manee Ron and Doris Ridgway Everett and Mary Truttmann 

Edward and Patricia Marcanik Rich Riester Martha Turner 

Dominic and Sharon Marcellino Ken  and Dianna Risley Chuck and Bonnie Udell 

Wayne and Gloria Marek Eugene and Lynn Springer Roberts Karen Van Berkel 

Steve and Kay Martinez Phyllis Robinson Frank and Reggie Vanek 

Theresa Massmann Helen Roder Curtis and Susan Vevang 

Elizabeth Mast Ted and Patricia Romines Richard and Sarah Walker 

Mike and Patricia McCarthy Gene and Cristina Rotter Paul and Laurel Walle 

Tom and Carrie McCarthy Dennis and Betty Lou Ruest Fred and Linda Wark 

Katharine McGee Michael Russo Harmon and Sharlene Wasserman 

Arthur and Donna McIntyre Mike and Polly Rutherford William Watson 

Edwin and Sarah McKaskel Connie Scheppers Geraldine Weber 

Edwin and Dru McLuen James Schmid Carolyn and William Wefel 

Robert  and Ethel McLuen Therese Schmittgens Melissa Welby 

Leah M McMackins Louis and Jane Schroeder Norman and Mary Werner 

Michael and Marilyn McMillen John and Jamie Schwarz Blake and Barb Wheatley 

Joe and Pat McNamara Roberta Shaw William and Jane Whelehon 

Evelyn F Metzger JE Sherman Brenda White 

Norman and Donna Meyer Carl and Helene Sherman Ron Whitley 

Don and June Montgomery Ron and Barb Sherman Gerald and Sue Wilkes 

Betty Moore John and Claire Shields Robert and Trudy Wojciechowski 

James and Connie Moore Walter and Ruth Short Marilyn Wombacher 

Lynn and Margaret Morrow Sitek Marketing/Communications Inc Ken and Becky Woolverton 

Jim and Christy Mudd David and Pam Sitek Robert and Maureen Yeo 

Cynthia Mueller Martha Sittser Janet Zeller 

Joyce W Nelson Tim and Carol Size Ken and Jean Ziegler 

Ronald C Nelson Cecile and Lari Slane  

Ronald C Nelson Donna Hudelson Smith Grants 

Jackson and Jinnis Nichols Hugh and Linda Smith Emerson Charitable Trust 

David Niemeyer William and Sandy Smith Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund 

William Nienaber Henry and Frances Sokolowski Gaylord Foundation 

Marvin and Harriet Norton Sally Sosnoff Reliance Bank 

Judy O'Leary James C Sparks Wal-Mart 

Obermoeller Design, Inc. Russel and Dorothy Sprague  

Linda A Olsen Rita Helen Springer Mary S. Ferranto Matching 

Bernie and Patti Ottenlips Thaddeus Stanley Lynn Morrow 

Carolyn Owen Ernald and Betty Stapf Mari Heida 

Barbara Owens Lois Staples Joseph Caratenuto 

Tim and Elizabeth Oxler State Farm Ins. Tracy Dillon 

Pfadenhauer Financial Services Mike and Deborah Statter  

Rosemary Pitlyk Rich and Dena Stegmann In Honor of Dr. Peter Smith 

Earnest and Susan Planck Rebecca L Stillwell Brenda J Shaw 

James and Roberta Poor Stout Industries Charitable Fund  

John and Megan Porporis Francis and Carol Stukey In Honor of Jane Gula 

Jeannine Potter Richard and Connie Sullivan Readron Eshter 

Doris Pree Bob and Mary Sullivan Marilyn Gula 

Barb Price Roger and Joy Sulzer  

Sean and Christy Prudence Vincent and Hilde Swoboda  

Lorraine Quattrucci Ron and Enid Tennenbaum  

John and Sharon Quinn Jim and Amy Terschluse 
 

 

Dan and Margaret Rechtien Ronda Testerman  

   



In Memory of Carole Broadwater In Memory Of Ruth Templeton 

E.V. Welch Ronald C Nelson  

Charles Bockskopf   

Keith and Kathie Boyer In Memory of Barbara Burkemper  

Sue Burklund Brenda J Shaw  

Joann Clay   

Steven Dye Mouse Races  

Benjamin Fairhurst Marilyn Borgmann  

Kathleen Fergus Jack Bunt  

Elise Fernsler Richard and Kathy Cendekowitsch  

Ron and  Diane Gentile Janet Gardner  

Melanie Goodman Jacqueline Gregerson  

Robert Hall Robert and Marilyn Hosenfelt  

Tom and Kathy Heilich J and J Machine Co., Inc.  

Wayne and Gloria Marek Mike and Leslee Jacobson  

Ruth McKee Tal and Heidi Kaufmann  

Robert McLuen Robert Libera  

Don and Mary Ann Moorhouse Lynette Roccia  

John and Diane Ortlip Rebecca L Stillwell  

Walter Rechtien Roger and Joy Sulzer  

Helen Roder Fred and Linda Wark  

Jim Schulte   

W. Shelton Other  

Dorothy Stuart Bathroom Bling  

Roger and Joy Sulzer Columbian Charities of Missouri  

Karen Van Berkel Trudy L. Coomer  

Jeanie Vivrett ESA Foundation  

Terry Wesselschmidt First Presbyterian Church  

William and Jane Whelehon Give Direct-Federal Campaign  

Valerie Wilson Golden Eagle Products, Inc.  

Catherine Wolniewicz Good Search  

Carol Woody Kenneth Kettler  

Suzanne Zatlin Knights of Columbus #13604  

Kathleen Ziebol Lafayette Work Center Auxiliary  

 Jaimison Lance  

In Memory Of Chris Campbell Ellis and Emma Jean Phillips  

Deborah Reiling Brenda J Shaw  

 St. Mark Presbyterian Women  

In Memory of Jane Gula   

Sarah Cogut   

Frank and Reggie Vanek   

   

In Memory of John Teschner   

Robert Gessel   

John and Diane Ortlip   

   

In Memory Of Joyce Litzelman   

Patricia Green   

Patsy Rodriguez   

Sherris Welsh   

Annie Wilks   

Linda Willsey   

Mary Spencer   

 

(I f we have inadvertently left anyone out, we apologize and do please let us know!)



ATTENDANCE AWARD WINNERS AT WEST ABSENT DURING CEREMONY  

 

Far left - Steve Keller 

receives award for attendance, 

poses with his mother, 

Estelle. 

 

Left - Suzy Morrow receives 

her award for attendance, 

poses with her mother and 

father, Margaret and Lynn. 

 

 

If the two employees in the pictures look familiar, it was because last month they were attached to an article that 

was including the last picture from the folks who had received their watches for 25 years of service.  That was 

incorrect information, and they should have had another article identifying them as attendance award winners, 

which again is an excellent thing to be.  They were not able to be present when the other attendance award winners 

received their awards in December, but they got it a little later on in a separate award ceremony.  It doesnôt alter 

the fact that they are hard-working and come ready to work each day.  Thank you for being such good workers, 

and we appreciate you! 

 

 

 

         

      HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO  

 

        OUR MARCH FOLKS   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            VALENTINEôS DAY COMES EARLY    By The Editor 

 

     When Mory Majerowicz came in to work on Tuesday, February 12
th
, he had a 

surprise waiting for him.  His friend, Linzy Shelton, had gotten him a small gift and a 

special card for Valentineôs Day. 

     We hope everyone had a great Valentineôs Day, and shared it with someone special - 

whether it was a good friend or family.   

     Mory obviously celebrated Valentineôs Day a little early with Linzy.  We thought it 

was worth a few special words. 

 

 

Patricia Moorhouse 1 Marla DeHahn 16 

Almira Samardzic 2 Brian Bradshaw 23 

Travis Nichols 7 Adnan Ramic 24 

Vickie Dopuch 10 Dennis Palmisano 25 

Jacob Schimanski 10 Mary Rohan 25 

Linda Hantak 12 Jennifer Schweiss 29 

Christopher Brock 15    

Timothy Cagle 1 Stephen Bindbeutel 19 

Jason Doss 3 Michael Terry 19 

Randy Berrong 7 Eric Klein 22 

Debra Coleman 8 Jason Boedicker 26 

Keith Muelken 8 Donna Love 28 

Stefanie Taylor 9 Charlie Weaver 29 

Mark Becker 19    

I think, at a child's birth, if a mother could ask 

a fairy godmother to endow it with the most 

useful gift, that gift should be  curiosity. -- 

Eleanor Roosevelt 

 

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/e/eleanorroo161633.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/e/eleanorroo161633.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/e/eleanorroo161633.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/e/eleanor_roosevelt.html


  FRIENDS OF ITE     By Judy Way 

 

 

 

FOR CALENDAR:  

 The March Knights of Columbus Dance at Valley Industries is scheduled for March 8
th

. 

 The next meeting of Friends of Lafayette Industries North is at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, March 13
th

, 

at the County Library, 10267 St. Charles Rock Road in St. Ann. 

 

NAME MODIFICATION :  You may have noticed that we have changed our groupôs name to Friends of 

Lafayette Industries North from ñFriends of I.T.E. - Lafayette Northò.  Though itôs a small change, we think our 

new name more accurately reflects our role as a support group for the employees of Lafayette Industries North. 

 

We Welcome three new members who have joined our group since Christmas - Jerald and Bonner Bailey, Willie 

and Curtistean Doss, Ken and Carol Mertz.  We look forward to their involvement with our group to help fulfill 

our mission of support to the employees of Lafayette Industries North. 

 

VALENTINEôS DAY AT LAFAYETTE NORTH :  Friends of Lafayette Industries North delivered doughnuts 

to help the employees celebrate Valentineôs Day during their morning break.   

 

EASTER EGG HUNT:   Fatima Council Knights of Columbus and their Ladiesô Auxiliary have invited all 

Lafayette Industries employees again this year to their annual Easter Egg Hunt on Sunday, March 24
th
 at 1:00 p.m. 

(rain or shine) at Our Lady of Fatima Knights of Columbus Hall, 1216 Teson Road in Hazelwood.  This event is 

open to all ñhandicapableò ñkidsò of all ages.  Many of us have joined them in past years and have always had a 

great time. 

 

SAVE THE DATE FOR OUR FAMILY PICNIC :  Lafayette Northôs Family Picnic will be on June 9
th
 from 

11:30 to 4:30 at American Legion Post 338, 9655 Midland in Overland.  Weôre busily making plans for the event 

at our monthly meetings.  If you would like to get involved in the planning, please join us at our next meeting, 

March 13 at 9:00 am at the County Library, 10267 St. Charles Rock Road in St. Ann.  We will be finalizing 

plans for the menu and discussing all elements of the picnic:  activities, games, and fund-raising efforts.  We 

welcome your input and would appreciate your help with any of these plans. 

 

FRIENDS OF LAFAYETTE  INDUSTRIES NORTH MEE T AND GREET:  We will be hosting an open 

house ñMeet and Greetò on Sunday, April 7
th
, from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. at the Lafayette North facility for all 

Lafayette North employees and their parents/guardians, family, and staff.  This is an opportunity for you to see 

your loved oneôs workplace, meet some of their co-workers, and get to know other parents.  Employees can enjoy 

a movie while parents enjoy socializing with other parents.  There will be refreshments for all.  Aprilôs News & 

Views will include more detail about this event.  

     Thereôs no need to sign up, but please mark your calendars for Sunday, April 7
th

, from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. and 

plan to join us.  Weôre looking forward to meeting everyone. 
 

 

HOUSEHOLD TIP :   Flexible vacuum -  To get something out of a heat register or under the fridge add an empty 

paper towel roll or empty gift wrap roll to your vacuum.  It can be bent or flattened to get in narrow openings. 



  AVOID IDENTITY THEFT  WHEN USING 

 

  SOCIAL NETWORKING SI TES         By Dan Rechtien 

 

 

 

      In October of 2012, Facebook reported it had over one BILLION members who use Facebook at least once per 

month.  Unfortunately, many do not understand how easily the use of Facebook and other social networking sites 

can lead to Identity Theft.  Scammers view Facebook and similar sites as gold mines of personal information. 

      For instance, two out of three Facebook profiles include the birthday and High School of the member.  If you 

were born after 1980, a scammer may be able to deduce your entire nine digit Social Security number just by 

knowing your home town and birth date.  

      One of two profiles includes e-mail addresses, allowing scammers to send you e-mails to scam you.  One in 

five profiles includes a phone number or information regarding the names of parents or pets.  This information is 

often used to verify a userôs identity to enter a web site.  

     Facebook has privacy controls which can restrict access to your account to only those who you know and trust. 

However, over 13 million Facebook members never activate these controls.  One in four Facebook profiles is 

ñpublicò, allowing anyone to see all your information.  Javelin Strategy and Research tells us that Facebook users 

with public profiles are twice as likely to experience Identity Theft as the general public.  The rate of Identity Theft 

goes even higher is the user accepts ñfriendò requests from strangers.  Do not ñfriendò anyone you do not know 

personally ï ñfriendò  people you would recognize on the street, grew up with, went to school with, and only 

people whom you have known continuously.  If they reappear in your life after many years absence, they may now 

be a criminal attempting to scam former friends. 

      LinkedIn is a business website which allows you to network with business colleagues or search for 

employment.  LinkedIn profiles contain information about former and current employment, providing a treasure 

trove of information for scammers to use against you.  LinkedIn members are twice as likely to have their identity 

stolen as Facebook users with public profiles.  

      Almost everything you say, do, or post on social networks becomes public information by default.  Once on 

the Internet, your personal information is public knowledge forever and cannot be recalled.  As a veteran of 35 

years of police work and six years of Fraud Investigation, I belong to no social networking site.  I would sooner 

wear a pork chop suit into a lionôs cage than join Facebook or LinkedIn.  However, if you insist on joining these 

sites, follow these precautions: 

      *Do not post: your full name (particularly your middle name), your birthdate, your hometown or high school,  

your relationship status, schools now attending or graduation dates, professional or social group affiliations or your 

vacations. 

      *Set privacy controls. Turn off ñtag suggestionsò to prevent facial recognition software from recognizing and 

identifying your photo in any group picture posted by anyone.  Turn on the ñtag profile reviewò.  Disable access to 

applications you do not use or understand. 

 

A VISIT FROM FRIENDS    By Sherry Hardy 

 

      THANKS TO ALL for prayers and cards during my 

recovery. I am glad to be back and truly missed everyone. 

      Valentine's Day proved to hold a nice surprise for me - I 

was paged to the front office to receive guests.  I thought that 

was odd, as I don't get visitors.  The ladies of our staff 

informed me my friends were hereé..? My yearly guests from 

Canada were back, and they were literally knocking on the 

front door with their beaks!!  Pam Randall snapped this picture 

for me.  We all had a good laugh, and were glad to see Gus and 

Gert return. 



3RD ANNUAL MOUSE RACES  By Mary Beckerle 

 

     Once again the Mouse Races were a lot of fun. We had a great turn out of 34 workers along with their friends 

and families. We also had 12 staff members and 8 board members, mostly volunteering, but some just attending 

for the fun of it. 

     Samôs Club #8182 employees were also on hand again to help with the set up and break down of all of the 

tables. They also helped run the roulette table and the taco bar. 

     The final tally for the evening was over $10,000 to go into the Workerôs Challenge Fund. In addition, we will 

be receiving another $1000 from Samôs Club #8182 next month in honor of the Mouse Races. 

     Thanks to all of the donors, attendees, and volunteers for making the event a huge success and a fun evening. 

Itôs always nice when employees, staff and families get to interact at this event. 

 

   
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



HEARTS AND SOULS!  By Alesia Roccia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
            Good friends hanging out!         The magic of the Conga line - itôs everywhere!                      ñI saw some people standing over hereéò 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

         Queen Carmen Dockett and                     Iôve got the moves!                                  Lafayetteôs version of the Village People 

           King Tommie Price 

 

 

 

They have amazing Hearts and Souls!!!! 

 

I had the honor of serving the beverages at the Annual Lafayette Industries Valentines Dance, hosted by the LWC 

Auxiliary, at Fenton United Methodist Church on Sunday, February 17
th
. 

 

There were about 125 workers, friends, family and support staff in attendance. 

 

The crew grooved to the tunes spun by a professional DJ, and everyone dined on a catered Italian mealééé. 

YUM !!!   Dancing was enjoyed by all, and there was even a Conga line!    

 

Check out the pictures in this issue é. see anyone you know ? 

 

A big thanks to Beverly Rodgers, Charlotte Hodges and all of the volunteers.  Events like this are enjoyed by 

everyone, and create more LI memories.   See you next year! 

 

 

Editorial note:  Congratulations to our ñRoyalò couple who were crowned during the dance.  Our new reigning 

royalty is Queen Carmen Docket and King Tommie Price. 



MANCHESTER UNITED METHODIST CONTRIBUTES  By Mary Beckerle 

 

 

 

On Feb. 26, Dave Divjak, from Manchester United 

Methodist Church, presented Lafayette with a check 

for $1000.  Proceeds were from their annual 

Christmas Tree lot. In addition to giving us annual 

donations, MUMC's members helped do our massive 

spring planting in 2012. Thanks, Neighbors! 

 

 

 
Left:   Dave Divjak, Manchester United Methodist 

Church, Mary Beckerle, Development Director, Rob 

Libera, Executive Director. 

 

 

 

 

PLAY BALL:  THE ANNUAL ST. LOUIS CARDINALS BASEBALL  GAME!!  
 

This year Lafayette will be making its journey to the St. Louis Cardinals ballgame on Friday, July 19
th

.  We are 

able to get tickets for $5.00 each.  The seats are in the same area as last year - the right outfield.  Employees can 

buy up to 4 tickets @ the $5.00 each rate.  Any request beyond 4 tickets, then the price rises to the full price of 

$15.00 each.  These tickets are available on a first-come, first served basis.  The tickets will become available some 

time in July.  Below is a form that you can use to sign up for your tickets.  So mark the date on your calendar and 

plan now to help cheer the Cardinals on to victory. 

 

FYI:   The Cardinals will be playing the Padres on July 19
th

, game starts at 7:15 p.m., and everyone attending 

gets a free Ozzie Smith Bobblehead.  What a bargain! 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Enclosed please find $____________ for ___________ tickets at $5 each ($15.00 each after the first 4 for  

          employees) 

 

 

Name _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone _______________________________                          Make check payable to Lafayette Industries.           

    

 I will need wheelchair seating ______  It is okay to send the tickets home by sheltered employee.   __________    

 

Please mail the tickets to me. ______________ 

 



 

MARCH  2013 

 

SUN MON TUES WED THU FRI SAT 

    

    Wed., March 20th - First Day of Spring               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 1  2 

 3 4  4 5 6 7 8 

     North  

  - Knights    

        of      

    Columbus 

    Dance - Valley    

    Ind. - 7:30-10:00 

9 

     West -    

    Knights       

         of   

   Columbus   

   Dance ï St. Clare    

   of Assisi School -  

       7:00-10:00 

10      Daylight      

     Savings Time 

          Begins 

 

11    PAY DAY 

 

      

12 13     9:00 am -    

    Friends of ITE    

          meet at 

      the County   

       Library - 

   10267 St. Charles 

       Rock Road 

 

 

14 15 16 

17 St. Patrickôs Day 

 

18 19 20     7:00 pm -  

         Executive     

       Committee 

         7:30 pm -  

         Board of 

         Directors 

21 22 23 

24 / 31 

 

 

 

24th - Palm Sunday 

 

Northôs Easter Egg 

Hunt - 1:00 p.m. - 

Our Lady of 

Fatima Knights of 

Columbus Hall 

 

      31st - Easter 

 

25     PAY DAY 

 

 

    

26     Passover 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27   Full Moon 

 

 

     

28 29    Good Friday 

 

 

     

30 


